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Nasal Spray Flu Vaccine 

 
 

Parents,  

We have students in Lower School who cannot come in contact with anyone who has been vaccinated 

with the nasal spray flu vaccine. These students can become extremely sick. Please contact your child’s teacher 

if your student receives the nasal spray flu vaccine. If your child receives this vaccine, we have to notify the 

parents whose child might become sick.  

 

Thank you,  

 
Russell Johnson  

Headmaster 

 

 

 

 

 


